

From Our Customers

Dear Lindores Abbey Distillery Team,

This news is really exciting to me and makes me truly happy! I like to sincerely congratulate the whole distillery team on this tremendous success and truly deserved international award! I can let you know that your single malt is the best 3 years old whisky I have ever tasted so far. Therefore, I can only confirm intensively this wonderful success for your young distillery, and I am really proud of you all!

I really like to let you know about this special "coincidence":
Just recently we founded our "Whisky Club Thuernen" here in our small village in Switzerland on Tuesday, 22–2–22, and during this foundation meeting I – as the newly elected president of the Whisky Club – offered to all members a dram of a bottle of exactly your first general release Lindores Abbey MCDXCIV, and all members have been excited about this wonderful taste and flavour of your single malt. So, not knowing that you would receive this incredible, highly appreciated international award some weeks later, we have already pre-celebrated your success in our foundation meeting!

Again my sincere congratulations to this fantastic success, best regards, Martin Schulz

Lindores Abbey Preservation Society Member | Chairman of the Whisky Club Thürnen Switzerland